
PUNJAB STATE ELECTRICITY REGULATORY COMMISSION 
SCO 220-221, SECTOR 34-A, CHANDIGARH 

 
       PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The Punjab State Power Corporation Limited (PSPCL) has filed a Petition 

(No. 16 of 2013) for amendment to Punjab State Electricity Regulatory 

Commission (Terms and Conditions for Intra-state Open Access) Regulations, 

2011. The Petition submitted by PSPCL is available on the website of the 

Commission i.e. www.pserc.nic.in and can be downloaded there from. 

The Punjab State Electricity Regulatory Commission hereby invites 

objections/comments from the public and other stakeholders on the petition filed 

by PSPCL, which may be sent through Registered Post or by hand to the 

Secretary of the Commission, SCO 220-221, Sector 34-A, Chandigarh-160022, 

on or before 22.04.2014. A copy of the objections/comments also be sent to the 

Chief Engineer/ARR & TR, PSPCL, Shed No. F/4, Shakti Vihar, Patiala and proof 

of the same should be submitted to the Commission. 

 
         

SECRETARY 
 

Click here for Petition 
 

http://www.pserc.nic.in/
http://www.pserc.nic.in/pages/Staff_paper_28_3_14.pdf

